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News
Duvall to Speak at ULI Fall Meeting and Urban Land Expo

September 30, 2010
Press Release

Gabrielle Duvall will speak at the Commercial and Retail Green Council program entitled, "The Real Estate Workout
Process. Has it Changed, and How to Correctly Manage a Workout?" The session will be held on Wednesday October
13, 2010, the first day of the Urban Land Institute's 2010 annual Fall Meeting in Washington, DC.

More than 4,900 people including investors, developers, and other land use professionals – have already registered for
this premier real estate event. For more information on the Expo, please see http://www.ulifall.org


